
 
 

February 22, 2013 

 

Youth Sports Safety Alliance 

C/O Ellen Satlof 

National Athletic Trainer’s Association 

2952 Stemmons Freeway 

Dallas, Texas, 75247 

 

Dear Ellen, 

 

 

GoToMySportsPhysical strongly supports the National Athletic Trainers Association 

(NATA) and The Youth Sports Safety Alliance mission ensuring all young athletes have 

access to certified athletic trainers and trained coaches, sports physicals prior to 

participation, and increased research and education on youth sports injuries. 

 

Preventable injuries that occurred decades ago continue to occur needlessly today. 

 

We look forward to working with you and other alliance members. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Marc Richard Silberman, M.D. 

CEO and Founder, www.GoToMySportsPhysical.com 
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